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17th September 2019 
 
 

Dear Parents 
 
We are introducing a new idea into school to help us develop children’s knowledge and understanding of the 
world.  Each term the children will be bringing home documents known as Knowledge Organisers.  These 
documents contain the essential knowledge that children will need to know as part of the different topics that 
they will be studying in class.   
 
We will be using the Knowledge Organisers in school as part of our lessons and it would be useful if the children 
could also spend some time looking at them at home.  Some of the activities within the children’s homework grids 
will be linked to the Knowledge Organisers in order to encourage the children to study them more closely.   
 
We are confident that these Knowledge Organisers will help our children to develop knowledge on a wide range 
of topics and will significantly improve their vocabulary within the different subject areas. 
 
All Knowledge Organisers will be available on the school website. 
 
If you have any further questions, please speak to your child’s class teacher. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Hayley McGoldrick 
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